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Please see the following guidance for retail food establishments regarding the latest Executive Order.  

 

Restaurants, bars, taverns, nightclubs, and other establishments providing in-person food and/or drink service 

are encouraged to: 

• continue to arrange and maintain seating so that individuals, households, or parties are spaced at least 

six feet apart from other individual, household, or party  

• have patrons remain seated while consuming food and/or drink or when otherwise remaining on the 

premises 

 

In all public locations, all individuals within the State of Indiana are encouraged to wear a face covering over 

the nose and mouth and where six feet of social distancing cannot be achieved and maintained between 

individuals not in the same household.  

 

Each business may have their own policies regarding the wearing of face coverings. Wearing a face covering 

helps prevent an infected person from spreading the disease and similarly helps prevent a healthy person from 

becoming infected when in close contact with a person with COVID-19.  

 

All individuals who have received a positive COVID-19 test shall self-quarantine and are strongly encouraged 

to cooperate with contact tracing. All individuals are strongly encouraged to obtain a COVID-19 test and self-

quarantine if they or a household member becomes symptomatic or have been in close contact with a person 

who has tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

Most current Indiana Executive Orders may be found here:  

https://www.in.gov/gov/newsroom/executive-orders/ 

 

Please visit the following website for more information on COVID-19: 

https://www.coronavirus.in.gov/ 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation with these requirements. We appreciate what you are doing to help 

reduce the spread of COVID-19 in our community. If you have any questions regarding these requirements, 

please feel free to call the Health Department at (317) 745-9217 and ask to speak to a food inspector.  
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